From: susan Halpern

To: Board of Representatives

Cc: Adams, Terry; Blessing, Ralph; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net); Fedeli, Frank; Ted Ferrarone; Carmine
Tomas; Sheila Barney; Elizabeth McCauley; Mr Quigley; Bob katchko; Marlene

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:47:31 PM

Good afternoon,

I have received your notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting to be rescheduled for Sept 25.
The homeowners of the South End, with the support of the South End NRZ, wish to create a
study committee to do analysis of the historic merits of what is left of our neighborhood and
help preserve what we can in accordance with the 2015 Master Plan.

Ralph Blessing LUB Chief has checked with the law dept. and the decision to approve the
study committee is in the hands of the Board of Representatives. Looking forward to
presenting our case.

Respectfully,

Sue Halpern

Vice Pres of NRZ.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov> wrote:

You are invited to a meeting of the Land Use/Urban Redevelopment Committee of the
Board of Representatives. The agenda is attached for your reference. Please let the
Board office know whether or not you plan to attend. Rep. Adams, Ms. Barney and Ms.
Halpern, please extend this invitation to the other members of the South End NRZ, as |
do not have a list of members.

Thank you,

Valerie T. Rosenson

Legislative Officer

Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4* Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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From: Ted Ferrarone

To: susan Halpern; Board of Representatives

Cc: Adams, Terry; Blessing, Ralph; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net); Fedeli, Frank; Carmine Tomas; Sheila
Barney; Elizabeth McCauley; Mr Quigley; Bob katchko; Marlene; "john wooten"; "Al Koproski"

Subject: RE: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 5:13:42 PM

Sue —your note makes it sound like this is an official South End NRZ initiative. How can this be? We
are NRZ members and have been to every NRZ meeting in the last 12 months but this topic has
never been presented or even discussed.

| checked the City website and it is not in any of the meeting notices or the meeting minutes posted
on the City website. | also checked all of my personal meeting notes. Did we miss it?

| have talked to many other property owners who don’t know anything about this initiative and don’t
support it. Given that this type of initiative is required to get 2/3 of all affected property owners to
ratify, what is your basis for thinking that this concept has the kind of broad support it would need to
be put in place?

From: susan Halpern <suehrn1@optonline.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:47 PM

To: Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph <RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney
(sheilabarney@optonline.net) <sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>; Carmine Tomas
<regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley
<McCauleyelizZ3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley <pjquigley8@gmail.com>; Bob katchko
<bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Good afternoon,

| have received your notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting to be rescheduled for Sept 25.

The homeowners of the South End, with the support of the South End NRZ, wish to create a study
committee to do analysis of the historic merits of what is left of our neighborhood and help preserve
what we can in accordance with the 2015 Master Plan.

Ralph Blessing LUB Chief has checked with the law dept. and the decision to approve the study
committee is in the hands of the Board of Representatives. Looking forward to presenting our case.
Respectfully,

Sue Halpern

Vice Pres of NRZ.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov> wrote:

You are invited to a meeting of the Land Use/Urban Redevelopment Committee of the
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Board of Representatives. The agenda is attached for your reference. Please let the
Board office know whether or not you plan to attend. Rep. Adams, Ms. Barney and Ms.
Halpern, please extend this invitation to the other members of the South End NRZ, as |
do not have a list of members.

Thank you,

Valerie T. Rosenson

Legislative Officer

Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4™ Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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From: john wooten

To: Ted Ferrarone; susan Halpern; Board of Representatives

Cc: Adams, Terry; Blessing, Ralph; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net); Fedeli, Frank; Carmine Tomas; Sheila
Barney; Elizabeth McCauley; Mr Quigley; Bob katchko; Marlene; "Al Koproski"

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 6:12:58 PM

Most of the people don't know what this is its never discussed in meetings . Most
LLC would never agree to any more historic oversight . Older home owners are

worried about property values and the opportunity work on their property without
undue scrutiny and restrictions other than whats permitted.

Many on my street and streets around it want newer development like on Elmcroft
and upper Ludlow . 90 Ludlow would be agood example. Lets look EImcroft
condos both property's were old homes turned into something newer and more
appealing to the neighborhood.

Why shouldn't more people have that opportunity?  The city or anyone who wants to
change the category of where people live and own houses /businesses should do a
mailing that includes everyone effected before making this huge decision ... inclusion
, transparency and shared information promotes a healthy community . The secrecy
and hidden agendas have to stop . The NRZ should not be beholden to historic
preservation or any other special interest group or group members . Revitalization
and a clear plan for all in the south end....thanks for reading John

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 5:13:35 PM

To: susan Halpern <suehrn1@optonline.net>; Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>
Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph <RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney
(sheilabarney@optonline.net) <sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Carmine Tomas <regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney
<s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley <McCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley
<pjquigley8@gmail.com>; Bob katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene
<rhomeollie@optonline.net>; 'john wooten' <johnwmack@hotmail.com>; 'Al Koproski'
<oceanvu222@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: RE: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Sue — your note makes it sound like this is an official South End NRZ initiative. How can this be? We
are NRZ members and have been to every NRZ meeting in the last 12 months but this topic has
never been presented or even discussed.

| checked the City website and it is not in any of the meeting notices or the meeting minutes posted
on the City website. | also checked all of my personal meeting notes. Did we miss it?
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| have talked to many other property owners who don’t know anything about this initiative and don’t
support it. Given that this type of initiative is required to get 2/3 of all affected property owners to
ratify, what is your basis for thinking that this concept has the kind of broad support it would need to
be put in place?

From: susan Halpern <suehrnl@optonline.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:47 PM

To: Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph <RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney
(sheilabarney@optonline.net) <sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>; Carmine Tomas
<regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley
<McCauleyelizZ3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley <pjquigley8@gmail.com>; Bob katchko
<bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Good afternoon,

| have received your notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting to be rescheduled for Sept 25.

The homeowners of the South End, with the support of the South End NRZ, wish to create a study
committee to do analysis of the historic merits of what is left of our neighborhood and help preserve
what we can in accordance with the 2015 Master Plan.

Ralph Blessing LUB Chief has checked with the law dept. and the decision to approve the study
committee is in the hands of the Board of Representatives. Looking forward to presenting our case.
Respectfully,

Sue Halpern

Vice Pres of NRZ.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov> wrote:

You are invited to a meeting of the Land Use/Urban Redevelopment Committee of the
Board of Representatives. The agenda is attached for your reference. Please let the
Board office know whether or not you plan to attend. Rep. Adams, Ms. Barney and Ms.
Halpern, please extend this invitation to the other members of the South End NRZ, as |
do not have a list of members.

Thank you,

Valerie T. Rosenson
Legislative Officer
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Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4" Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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From: ThunderTwin

To: john wooten; Ted Ferrarone; susan Halpern; Board of Representatives

Cc: Adams, Terry; Blessing, Ralph; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net); Fedeli, Frank; Carmine Tomas; Sheila
Barney; Elizabeth McCauley; Mr Quigley; Bob katchko; Marlene; "Al Koproski"

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 7:40:53 AM

In Agreement.

Elise Coleman

Sent viamy Samsung Galaxy, an AT& T 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: john wooten <johnwmack@hotmail.com>

Date: 8/28/19 6:12 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>, susan Hal pern <suehrnl@optonline.net>,
Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: "Adams, Terry" <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>, "Blessing, Ralph"
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>, "barney (sheilabarney @optonline.net)"

<sheilabarney @optonline.net>, "Fedeli, Frank" <FFedeli @stamfordct.gov>, Carmine Tomas
<regcal @aol.com>, Sheila Barney <s.barney @neopost.com>, Elizabeth McCauley
<McCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com>, Mr Quigley <pjquigley8@gmail.com>, Bob katchko
<bobkatchko@yahoo.com>, Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>, ‘Al Koproski'
<oceanvu222@sbcglobal .net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Most of the people don't know what this is its never discussed in meetings . Most
LLC would never agree to any more historic oversight . Older home owners are

worried about property values and the opportunity work on their property without
undue scrutiny and restrictions other than whats permitted.

Many on my street and streets around it want newer development like on Elmcroft
and upper Ludlow . 90 Ludlow would be a good example. Lets look Elmcroft
condos both property's were old homes turned into something newer and more
appealing to the neighborhood.

Why shouldn't more people have that opportunity?  The city or anyone who wants to
change the category of where people live and own houses /businesses should do a
mailing that includes everyone effected before making this huge decision ... inclusion
, transparency and shared information promotes a healthy community . The secrecy
and hidden agendas have to stop. The NRZ should not be beholden to historic
preservation or any other special interest group or group members . Revitalization
and a clear plan for all in the south end....thanks for reading John

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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From: Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 5:13:35 PM

To: susan Halpern <suehrn1@optonline.net>; Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>
Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph <RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney
(sheilabarney@optonline.net) <sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Carmine Tomas <regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney
<s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley <McCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley
<pjquigley8@gmail.com>; Bob katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene
<rhomeollie@optonline.net>; 'john wooten' <johnwmack@hotmail.com>; 'Al Koproski'
<oceanvu222@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: RE: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Sue — your note makesit sound like thisis an official South End NRZ initiative. How can this
be? We are NRZ members and have been to every NRZ meeting in the last 12 months but this
topic has never been presented or even discussed.

| checked the City website and it is not in any of the meeting notices or the meeting minutes
posted on the City website. | also checked all of my personal meeting notes. Did we missiit?

| have talked to many other property owners who don’t know anything about this initiative and
don’'t support it. Given that thistype of initiative is required to get 2/3 of all affected property
ownersto ratify, what is your basis for thinking that this concept has the kind of broad support
it would need to be put in place?

From: susan Halpern <suehrnl@optonline.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:47 PM

To: Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney (sheilabarney @optonline.net)

<sheilabarney @optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank <FFedeli @stamfordct.gov>; Ted Ferrarone
<TFerrarone@harborpt.com>; Carmine Tomas <regcal @aol.com>; Sheila Barney
<s.barney @neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley <M cCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley
<pjquigley8@gmail.com>; Bob katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene
<rhomeollie@optonline.net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Good afternoon,


https://aka.ms/ghei36

| have received your notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting to be rescheduled for Sept 25.

The homeowners of the South End, with the support of the South End NRZ, wish to create a
study committee to do analysis of the historic merits of what isleft of our neighborhood and
help preserve what we can in accordance with the 2015 Master Plan.

Ralph Blessing LUB Chief has checked with the law dept. and the decision to approve the
study committee is in the hands of the Board of Representatives. Looking forward to
presenting our case.

Respectfully,
Sue Halpern

Vice Pres of NRZ.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov> wrote:

Y ou areinvited to a meeting of the Land Use/Urban Redevelopment Committee
of the Board of Representatives. The agenda is attached for your reference.
Please |et the Board office know whether or not you plan to attend. Rep. Adams,
Ms. Barney and Ms. Halpern, please extend this invitation to the other members
of the South End NRZ, as | do not have alist of members.

Thank you,

Valerie T. Rosenson

Legislative Officer

Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4" Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
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From: Pia Jr.. Charles

To: de la Cruz, Virgil; Rosenson. Valerie; Quinones, Matt
Subject: Fwd: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 12:24:18 PM

| believe the email below should be part of the record, your thoughts Virgil?
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>
Date: August 29, 2019 at 9:06:44 AM EDT
To: "PiaJr., Charles’ <CPia@StamfordCT.gov>, 'Matthew Quinones

<mgquinones@spefct.org>
Subject: FW: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Charles/Matt — | understand this item will be discussed next month. We appreciate you
having us at that meeting.

| wanted to bring the email exchange below to your attention. John Wooten (note
below) is a long-time member of the NRZ and lives on Stone Street which is primarily a
owner-occupied street, and Elise Coleman you of course know well.

We are members of the South End NRZ and attend all meetings (I have personally been
attending meetings since 2005). The item below is described as being brought forward
“with the support of the South End NRZ” but that it totally inaccurate — it has never
even been discussed or presented at an NRZ meeting, let alone voted on as an actual
initiative.

The NRZ notices and meeting minutes on the City website will show this, we have also
attended all meetings in the last year and are confident that this has not been
discussed.

This is an initiative being pursued by a very small group of anti-development individuals
—they do not include a broad representation of the neighborhood. They are the exact

same group that brought the B& S Carting appeal (another item inaccurately described
asan NRZ initiative).

From: ThunderTwin <twinthunderblue@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 7:42 AM

To: john wooten <johnwmack@hotmail.com>; Ted Ferrarone
<TFerrarone@harborpt.com>; susan Halpern <suehrnl@optonline.net>; Board of
Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net)



mailto:/O=CITYOFSTAMFORDEXCHANGE/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPIA716
mailto:VdelaCruz@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:TFerrarone@harborpt.com
mailto:CPia@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:mquinones@spefct.org
mailto:twinthunderblue@gmail.com
mailto:johnwmack@hotmail.com
mailto:TFerrarone@harborpt.com
mailto:suehrn1@optonline.net
mailto:bdreps@stamfordct.gov
mailto:TAdams@stamfordct.gov
mailto:RBlessing@stamfordct.gov
mailto:sheilabarney@optonline.net

<sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank <FFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Carmine
Tomas <regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth
McCauley <McCauleveliz3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley <pjquigley8 @gmail.com>; Bob
katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>; 'Al

Koproski' <oceanvu222 @sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

In Agreement.

Elise Coleman
Sent via my Samsung Galaxy, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

———————— Original message --------

From: john wooten <johnwmack@hotmail.com>

Date: 8/28/19 6:12 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Ted Ferrarone <ITFerrarone@harborpt.com>, susan Halpern
<suehrnl@optonline.net>, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>
Cc: "Adams, Terry" <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>, "Blessing, Ralph"
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>, "barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net)"
<sheilabarney@optonline.net>, "Fedeli, Frank" <EFedeli@stamfordct.gov>, Carmine
Tomas <regcal@aol.com>, Sheila Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>, Elizabeth
McCauley <McCaulevelizZ3@yahoo.com>, Mr Quigley <pjquigley8@gmail.com>, Bob
katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>, Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>, 'Al

Koproski' <oceanvu222 @sbcglobal.net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Most of the people don't know what this is its never discussed in
meetings . Most LLC would never agree to any more historic oversight .
Older home owners are worried about property values and the
opportunity work on their property without undue scrutiny and restrictions
other than whats permitted.

Many on my street and streets around it want newer development like on
Elmcroft and upper Ludlow . 90 Ludlow would be agood example .
Lets look Elmcroft condos both property's were old homes turned into
something newer and more appealing to the neighborhood.

Why shouldn't more people have that opportunity?  The city or anyone who
wants to change the category of where people live and own houses
/businesses should do a mailing that includes everyone effected before
making this huge decision ... inclusion , transparency and shared
information promotes a healthy community . The secrecy and hidden
agendas have to stop . The NRZ should not be beholden to historic
preservation or any other special interest group or group members .
Revitalization and a clear plan for all in the south end....thanks for reading
John
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Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Ted Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 5:13:35 PM

To: susan Halpern <suehrnl@optonline.net>; Board of Representatives
<bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net)
<sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank <EFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Carmine
Tomas <regcal@aol.com>; Sheila Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth
McCauley <McCauleveliz3@yahoo.com>; Mr Quigley <pjquigley8 @gmail.com>; Bob
katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>; Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>; 'john

wooten' <johnwmack@hotmail.com>; 'Al Koproski' <oceanvu222 @sbcglobal.net>
Subject: RE: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Sue — your note makes it sound like this is an official South End NRZ initiative. How can
this be? We are NRZ members and have been to every NRZ meeting in the last 12
months but this topic has never been presented or even discussed.

| checked the City website and it is not in any of the meeting notices or the meeting
minutes posted on the City website. | also checked all of my personal meeting notes.
Did we miss it?

| have talked to many other property owners who don’t know anything about this
initiative and don’t support it. Given that this type of initiative is required to get 2/3 of
all affected property owners to ratify, what is your basis for thinking that this concept
has the kind of broad support it would need to be put in place?

From: susan Halpern <suehrnl@optonline.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:47 PM
To: Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>

Cc: Adams, Terry <TAdams@stamfordct.gov>; Blessing, Ralph
<RBlessing@stamfordct.gov>; barney (sheilabarney@optonline.net)
<sheilabarney@optonline.net>; Fedeli, Frank <EFedeli@stamfordct.gov>; Ted
Ferrarone <TFerrarone@harborpt.com>; Carmine Tomas <regcal@aol.com>; Sheila
Barney <s.barney@neopost.com>; Elizabeth McCauley <McCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com>;
Mr Quigley <pjquigley8 @gmail.com>; Bob katchko <bobkatchko@yahoo.com>;
Marlene <rhomeollie@optonline.net>

Subject: Re: Canceled: Land Use Committee Meeting

Good afternoon,

| have received your notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting to be rescheduled for
Sept 25.

The homeowners of the South End, with the support of the South End NRZ, wish to
create a study committee to do analysis of the historic merits of what is left of our
neighborhood and help preserve what we can in accordance with the 2015 Master
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Plan.

Ralph Blessing LUB Chief has checked with the law dept. and the decision to approve
the study committee is in the hands of the Board of Representatives. Looking forward
to presenting our case.

Respectfully,

Sue Halpern

Vice Pres of NRZ.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Board of Representatives <bdreps@stamfordct.gov>
wrote:

You are invited to a meeting of the Land Use/Urban Redevelopment
Committee of the Board of Representatives. The agenda is attached for
your reference. Please let the Board office know whether or not you plan
to attend. Rep. Adams, Ms. Barney and Ms. Halpern, please extend this
invitation to the other members of the South End NRZ, as | do not have a
list of members.

Thank you,

Valerie T. Rosenson

Legislative Officer

Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4™ Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov

<mime-attachment.ics>

<lu190828.pdf>


mailto:bdreps@stamfordct.gov
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov

	190828_halpern
	190828_ferrarone
	190828_wooten
	190828_coleman
	190829_ferrarone

